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Dear Friends, X

Thank you! You took a stand for freedom and justice by giving
$451.50 to the ACLU of Delaware. Your generous contribution
enables the ACLU to seize historic opportunities for freedom and

equality and to fight back against threats to our individual liberties.
— We are deeply grateful. =
The struggle for racial and economic justice is never-ending, and the
AMERICAN CIVILLiBERTIESUNION  battle for our democracy is far from over. That's why the ACLU
remains on the front lines in our communities, in the courts, and in
Delaware our legislature. Your gift allows us to advance civil rights and civil
liberties, and defend democratic values with creative, collaborative,
high-impact solutions. We are deeply grateful to you for investing in
100 W. 10th Street, Ste.706 our work and insisting on a more just, inclusive, and equitable
Wilmington, DE, 19801 Delaware. Together, we will continue to lead freedom forward and

302-654-5326 advance a better vision for our state and our country.
www.aclu-de.org

Kathleen Epler We'll be sure to keep you updated on our efforts through our quarterly
President newsletter, Connection, and we encourage you to contact us at any
time. Our Director of Development Melissa Bryson is always
interested in knowing more about those committed to the ACLU. She

can be reached at (302) 654-5326, extension 102 or mbryson@aclu-

Susan L. Burke de.org.
Legal Director

Mike Brickner
Executive Director

Again, thank you for standing with the ACLU.

Sincerely,

Mike Brickner
Executive Director

No goods or services were provided in return for your tax-deductible
gift. At times, ACLU of Delaware likes to recognize our supporters’
financial contribution. If you prefer that your name not be published,
please notify Melissa Bryson, Director of Development at (302) 654-
5326, ext. 102 or email mbryson@aclu-de.org.



